Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/26/2017 9:29:23 PM

First name: Margaret Last name: Wood Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Mr. Fitzwilliams,

People visit Vail to ski, be we live here for all its other outdoor offerings. Hiking, mountain biking and enjoying the views of the mountains and aspen groves.

Do not take the 42 acres of amazing and beautiful public land for private use. Do not continue to harm the environment with unnecessary development. I ski Vail mountain every year and have never been inconvenienced by racing or training on other parts of the mountain and have never heard a guest of Vail complain.

Thank you for listening to my comments.

Sincerely, Margaret Wood